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Mr. Dulles reported that he had talked with Admiral Souers and
Mr. Staats on the Psychological Warfare Paper.

It was reported that Mr. Babbitt was the new Chief of the
Intelligence Division of the Civil Defense Administration.

Mr. Kirkpatrick reported that the
case was being held awaiting the President's return.

Mr. Reber reported that Captain McKool of the JCS stated that
they are reactr to agree to the CIA position on captured sources.

Mr. Reber reported that he believed the advisability to
consult State prior to any further changes in the distribution of the
CIA Current Intelligence bulletin.
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